NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE

Health and Safety at Work Act 2015—Exemption for Chemical Freight Services
Limited
In accordance with section 220 of the Health and Safety at Work Act 2015, I, Tony Hetherington, give notice that I

have exempted Chemical Freight Services Ltd from compliance with Regulation 11.34 of the Health and Safety at
Work (Hazardous Substances) Regulations 2017.

This exemption takes effect on 14 February 2019 and expires on 14 February 2024 unless it is replaced sooner or
revoked.

The exemption, including the conditions of the exemption and the reasons for granting it, may be viewed at
www.worksafe.govt.nz/worksafe/hswa/exemptions-under-hswa.
Dated at Wellington this 5th day of February 2019.

For and on behalf of WorkSafe New Zealand:
TONY HETHERINGTON, Head of High Hazards, Energy and Public Safety, WorkSafe New Zealand.
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